
From: Brett Hamilton

Subject: Parking for Lam's TUX hearings

Date: Date: May 7, 2025 at 9:31:27 AM PDT

To: Suzannah Stanley

Cc: Steve Koper, Keith Leonard, Megan George,

Jennifer Otterness, Todd Fosler, Paul Roessler


Hello Suzannah, 


As the community prepares for Lam’s upcoming land use hearings, we’d like to coordinate the 
parking situation to make sure that the meetings are accessible to all. At our last event in 
November, we overflowed the parking lot at the Tualatin City Services building, and that was on 
a dark and stormy night. Due to increasing community interest in Lam’s TUX expansion, we 
anticipate that turn out at the hearings may meet or exceed previous events. 


In order to create a welcoming and inclusive environment, the community would like to ask 
permission to use one of Lam’s nearby lots for overflow parking. If you can’t provide 
permission due to liability or other reasons, can you provide assurances that vehicles will not 
be towed if they park at Lam’s facility?  Residents will likely be coming from work, and they 
may not have time to park at home and walk to the venue. 


Sincerely,

Brett Hamilton



